
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
The Norfolk County Commissioners will 
hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 
March 25, 2020, at 1:00 P.M. at the 
Norfolk County Commissioners’ Office, 
614 High Street, Dedham to review the 
Commissioners’ Fiscal Year 2021 
County Budget.  Citizens’ oral or written 
comments and suggestions are 
welcome.  The FY 2021 proposed 
budget may be examined Monday thru 
Friday, between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 
p.m. commencing Wednesday, March 
18, 2020 at the Norfolk County 
Commissioners’ Office.  The Norfolk 
County Commissioners’ Office provides 
a barrier-free environment for the 
handicapped.  Anyone needing 
assistance should contact the 
Commissioners’ Office before the 
meeting by calling (781) 461-6105. 
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